

Wednesday 28th February 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 3 Catholic Social Teaching Project Event



On Monday 4th March, the Year 3 children will be holding a 'gallery opening' event as part of their Catholic Social Teaching Project. They have been learning that everyone has a right to a safe and healthy life.

To raise awareness, Year 3 have created pictures, poems and other pieces of work which depict safe and unsafe homes. They would like all classes to come and visit their gallery to learn about, and reflect upon, the right to a safe and healthy home. Each class teacher will bring their class to the gallery throughout the day on Monday 4th March.

This is part of Shelter's 50p Gallery Project and so Year 3 are asking for a <u>50p donation</u> from the children who visit their gallery, with all money raised being donated to Shelter UK – a charity which aims to reduce homelessness and provide support to vulnerable people. The children have worked extremely hard on their 'gallery' and we really hope that the children enjoy visiting the gallery and are able to support the important work that Shelter do. If you would like to make a donation to Shelter, please send the donation with your child on Monday 4th March to give to their class teacher.

Year 3 look forward to welcoming the children of St Richard's to their gallery.

Many thanks,

Mrs Frankish and Mr Duncan

Year 3 Catholic Social Teaching -Rights and Responsibilities

God wants us to help make sure everyone is safe and healthy and can have a good life.

St Richards Voluntary Catholic Academy Marfleet Lane, Hull, HU9 5TE Tel. 01482 781928 Email. admin@strhull.org www.strhull.org Executive Head
Mrs Karen Siedle

© @strichardsrc

Head of School Mrs Emma Cook

